CREATIVE SCHOOL IMAGES
WILL BE TAKING
INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOS
AT SOUTH MEADOW ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL ON

Tuesday November 30th, 2021

PHOTOS WILL BE TAKEN USING GREEN SCREEN
TECHNOLOGY, ALLOWING A VARIETY OF
BACKGROUND CHOICES. IN APPROXIMATELY
I WEEK, YOU WILL RECEIVE PROOES AND ORDER
FORM TO PLACE STUDENT PHOTO ORDERS.

ALL COMPLIMENTARY CLASS COMPOSITE
PHOTOS WILL BE DELIVERED IN THE NEW YEAR.

For more info regarding our COVID-19 safety
procedures, please visit our website:
www.creativeschoolimages.ca

Please direct all photo inquiries
to us at:
creativesupport@cogeco.ca
or

289-235-8897



